
 

 

 

 

 

Fire Permit Requirement – as of 2016 

 

In 2016, the Bristol Fire Department will be conducting inspections of all seasonal and daily fire 

permit requests. 

 

Before a Fire Permit will be issued the fire pit or burn pile will be required to meet the 

regulations established by the State of New Hampshire, Division of Forests and Lands. No fire 

pits will be grandfathered in. If your current fire pit does not meet state regulations you will not 

be permitted to use the pit and will not be issued a Fire Permit.  

 

For more information on Fire Permit requirements click on the following link: 

  

http://www.nhdfl.org/library/pdf/Forest%20Protection/Fire%20Law%20Brochure%20rev.%203-

2010.pdf 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Steve Yannuzzi, Fire Chief, Fire Warden 

Bristol Fire Department 
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